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1. We join other delegations in thanking you Director General for convening this meeting today, and providing Members important updates on the progress on consultations as well as an opportunity to exchange views and ideas.
2. We trust that the Chair of the TNC will find a way to strike the appropriate balance between efficiency in the process and inclusiveness of consultations, and we will be making a more extensive Statement in the days ahead but wish to bring forward some issues that may fall in the cracks during the problem solving small group consultations being planned for today. 

Agriculture

3. My Ministers have requested me to ensure that our three concerns in Agriculture relating to Special Products, the Special Safeguard Mechanism, and the retention of the SSG for developing countries be duly relayed to Members and to the Chair of the Negotiating Group in Agriculture. We welcome the return of India’s Minister Kamal Nath, a champion of the development dimension of the DDA, and feel reassured that these issues will be well represented by him in the small group consultations.

4. The Philippines is of the position that the SSG should be retained for developing countries, and, in line with the progress on the reference period for United States product specific AMS, the Philippines would like to remind the Director General and the Agriculture Chair of the Philippine proposal to update or rebase the price trigger of the SSG to a more recent and representative period given that the UR SSG price trigger was based on import prices that prevailed more than 20 years ago.

NAMA

5. In NAMA, we reiterate that a balanced and development-oriented modalities outcome needs to be achieved, and, on the Anti Concentration proposal, we wish to remain constructive and would remind proponents that such a proposal should only attempt to preserve the de minimis or good faith spirit of the July 2004 framework that a member should not exclude whole chapters from formula cuts, and that the proposal should not represent a new or more restrictive constraint. 
6. Thank you, Mr. Chairman.

